
 
 

 

 

 

 

August 30, 2018 
 

 

Mayor Richard C. Irvin 

City of Aurora 

 

For your consideration I would like to recommend the following persons for City of Aurora 

appointments to the Aurora Area Convention and Visitors Bureau board of directors.  Each 

person will fill a currently vacated City of Aurora appointed board position and has expressed 

their enthusiasm to serve the AACVB on behalf of the City of Aurora.   

 

Jim Pilmer, Executive Director 

Fox Valley Park District 

 

Eric Tuttle, General Manager 

Chicago Premium Outlets 

 

Lindsay Sebion, General Manager 

Homewood Suites by Hilton – Aurora 

 

Thank you in advance for your consideration. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Cort Carlson, Executive Director 

Aurora Area Convention & Visitors Bureau 

 

 

 

 


